US Secretary of State
Antony Blinken
2201 C Street NW
Washington, DC, 20520
USA

Dear Secretary of State,

Ciham Ali, a US citizen born in Los Angeles and raised in Eritrea, has been missing since 8 December 2012. Her arrest appears to be in retaliation against her father’s suspected involvement in a coup attempt on the Eritrean government.
Nine years later her whereabouts are completely unknown. I urge you to use your influence and speak out for Ciham: I call on you to inquiry about her whereabouts and to demand her immediate and unconditional release.

Yours sincerely,
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